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Call for submissions for Crux Mathematicorum issue in honour of Robert Woodrow

We are deeply saddened by the news of Robert Woodrow’s recent passing. He played a key role in organizing and running numerous math competitions, championed Crux and supported
generations of students through research, service and advocacy. Robert has been heavily involved with Crux throughout the years: he served as the Editor of the Olympiad Corner from 1987
to 2011 and Editor-in-Chief alongside Bill Sands from 1992 to 1996; he also created and served as the Editor of the Skoliad from 1995 to 2001. 

To honour Robert’s memory, Crux will publish a special issue in Winter 2026. We invite submissions for this issue, including problem proposals, articles, expositions of Robert’s contributions
to mathematics and math education, tributes, reminiscences.

Please share this call widely, especially with those who knew Robert.

Submissions may be sent to crux.eic@gmail.com by November 15th.
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